
 

 
 

 

 

The City is accepting public comments through Thursday, March 9, 2017, on the 

Skyscrapers Shadow Area Community Meeting. Please feel free to e-mail your 

comments to:   

pwecip@houstontx.gov. 

TIP: In need of City services? Have 

other questions? Call 3-1-1. Please give 

as much details as possible so we can 

better serve you. 

The Public Comments Process 
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